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Raszka Shelley

From: Conny Lindley <conny@textilesnepal.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 09, 2013 3:00 PM
To: Rancier Racquel
Cc: Sen Baertschiger
Subject: VEHEMENTLY OPPOSED TO SB633!

Hello, 

I am writing to express my dismay that this bill is even being considered, in our state.  This is a crime against nature and 

everyone who grows food, or eats food.  This must be stopped.  It is of utmost importance that our counties are able to 

control the seed policies affecting its citizens.  Please say a resounding NO to the bio-tech industry backing this bill, and 

protect the precious right of counties to control our seeds! 

 

Most sincerely yours, a home vegetable gardener of 45 years, and property owner, 

 

Conny Lindley 

Williams, Oregon 


